
RICABOR donates $1,200 to support "Holiday for Heroes"
January 08, 2015 - Rhode Island

The Rhode Island Commercial and Appraisal Board of REALTORS was pleased to present a check
for the amount of $1,200 to support a "Holiday for Heroes" sponsored by the RI National Guard for
the benefit of families who have a member engaged in active military duty. 
Rhode Island Commercial and Appraisal Board 2015 president, Ann Foncellino, said, "I am thrilled
that our REALTOR members were able to open their hearts to a cause that is so close to mine." 
Foncellino cited her own experience as a military spouse during the Vietnam War. 
She and her husband Michael Foncellino, of Coldwell Banker Commercial Brokerage in
Cumberland, R.I. were on hand with Arthur Yatsko (far left), president-elect of the Rhode Island
Association of REALTORS, and a co-founder of REALTOR Troop Support, to present the proceeds
of funds raised at a recent holiday event.
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